
 

 

 

Medication Coverage Changes 

Changes to your pharmacy benefits are listed here. The medications below are no 
longer covered at the pharmacy. If you and/or your doctor still want one of these 
medications, please have your doctor contact us at 855-798-4244. Covered prescription 
medications to treat your health problem are listed on the pharmacy benefits page. 
 
Effective July 1, 2021 
 
Linzess (linaclotide) 
Linzess will no longer be covered at the pharmacy effective July 1, 2021.  
 
 
Effective July 15, 2021 
 
Lantus (Insulin glargine) 
Lantus will no longer be covered at the pharmacy effective July 15, 2021. Insulins 
Semglee and Basaglar are covered.  
 
Levemir (Insulin detemir) 
Levemir will no longer be covered effective July 15, 2021. Insulins Semglee and 
Basaglar are covered.  
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